
**Job Opportunities Making Social Change** 

  

We’re looking for smart, hard-working students who are eager to make a difference.   

The Fund for the Public Interest (aka “the Fund”) works with some of the top progressive organizations 

in the country like Environment America and US PIRG.  And we're hiring! 

  

Specifically, we're hiring part time and full time campaign staff to work on campaigns to stop the 

overuse of antibiotics on factory farms and to protect our national parks and forests. 

We are looking for smart, motivated students who want to get their hands dirty and make a real impact 

on some of the most critical issues facing our society. 

  

If you are interested in applying, visit our website at www.jobsthatmatter.org, or contact me directly – 

206-467-4256, fsokolowski@fundstaff.org.  I’m looking forward to speaking with you more about our 

positions! 

  

Frank Sokolowski 

Campaign Director 

Fund for the Public Interest 

1402 3rd Ave, Seattle, WA 98101 

(o) 206-467-4256 

(e) fsokolowski@fundstaff.org 

 


